

Boston Center of Excellence for Health and Human Development

Dr. Bal Ram Singh, PhD President BoCE

Mr. Kanchan Banerjee Managing Director BoCE

Dr. HR Nagendra, Founder Chairman S-

VYASA, Bangalore

Dr. Dinesh Patel
Chief of Arthroscopic
Surgery
at Massachusetts
General
Hospital.

Dr, David Frawley
American institute of
Vedic Studies, New
Mexico

Dr. Manoj Bhasin Co-Director Genomics, Proteomics, Bioinformatics & Systems Biology Center, BIDMC

Dr. Darshan Mehta, MD, MPH Medical Director Benson-Henry Institute for Mind Body Medicine at MGH

Mr. Pramit Maakoday Director, BoCE Mrs. Smita Murmu

Mentor

Shubhra Priyamvada Foundation

Ahmedabad, Gujarat

India

Dear Mrs. Murmu,

We are honored and delighted to invite you to Boston on December 5-6, 2019 as a Distinguished Guest Speaker. On Friday, December 6. 2019 we are organizing a

symposium on 'Next Phase of India's Growth and Development' at the Harvard Kennedy School.

At this symposium we plan address current state of Indian economy, Health Care System, Role of NGOs and Philanthropy and also the Role of India in International arena. Among the distinguished speakers, we have Prof. Dr. Jagdish Bhagwati and Dr. Arvind Panagariya from Columbia University, Indian Ambassador to US Mr. Harsh V. Shringla and Prof. Nitin Nohria, Dean - Harvard Business School. The audience comprises key faculty members and students from New England Universities and colleges including Harvard, MIT, BU, Tufts, MIT, Bentley, Babson, Brandies, Northeastern, Brown, Yale, UMass (Boston, Dartmouth, Lowell and Amherst, Suffolk, UMass, Boston College, Wellesley College, Dartmouth College etc. Also invited are many business leaders.

On Dec 6 evening the Greater Boston Indian-American community has organized a dinner reception for our dignitaries. In addition Indian Consulate in New York plans to host an event on December 8.

On behalf of the BoCE Team, Indian Consulate New York and several other organizations including the India Caucus at Harvard Business School and Harvard Kennedy School, Indian American International Chamber of Commerce, India Association of Greater Boston, Mass-India Partnership, Global Indians for Bharat Vikas and Indo-US Health Initiatives we thank you in advance for accepting our invitation.

We look forward to your kind confirmation soon.

Sincerely,

Bal Ram Singh, Chairman

Bel Row Ling

Kanchan Bancerjee, MD

Kenchan Banger

Pramit Maakoday, Director

November 18, 2019

711 Atlantic Ave, Lower Level, Boston, MA 02111

E-Mail: info@theboce.org Phone: +1-617-306-6609

www.theboce.org